
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Charlie Clark <cclark@hiltonheadisland.org>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 9/12/2016 10:31:49 AM

Subject: RE: go-cart photo with Geo

Thank you Charlie for sharing! What great photos. 
 

Richele
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Charlie Clark [mailto:cclark@hiltonheadisland.org] 
 
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2016 9:26 AM
 
To: Taylor, Richele; Veldran, Katherine
 
Subject: go-cart photo with Geo
 

Good morning ladies. Hopefully this photo will get your Monday off to a positive start. Mission 
accomplished! Thanks to both of you for your assistance in getting me in contact with Geo. We 
delivered the "bucket list" go-cart to him yesterday and he couldn't have been more thrilled. The 
gentlemen in one photo is Geo's dad and the other boy in the photo is my son Cameron who's a 
freshman playing tennis at Coker College. It was originally his go-cart and he was thrilled to be able 
to pass it along to this special boy with such a brave heart facing his cancer.
 

Please feel free to pass along the photo to Governor Haley and thank her on my behalf for making us 
aware of Geo's story.
 

Regards,
 

Charlie
 

Charlie Clark
 
Vice President, Communications
 
Hilton Head Island-Bluffton Chamber of Commerce
 
843-341-8378
 
Hiltonheadisland.org
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